
Guidance Items 

The end of the 2024-2025 school year is upon us. Our ABC Awards were Monday, May 
5th. Our Senior Scholarship Night was Monday, May 12th. End of Course testing is now a 
case of anxiously waiting for the test results to see who earned the dream about exam 
exemption. Summer school is just around the corner as are credit recovery classes, lots 
of evening events and final exams.  They also encourage you to look at the various 
other articles in this newsletter to learn about picture day, student registration, back to 
school activities and details about graduation practice and the graduation ceremony. 
 
With all this going on, they are still available to help our students. They hold meetings 
for our students, talk to them when they are anxious and help them with their school 
work.  They educate them about educational opportunities and sit down with them to 
discuss the daily issues and challenges our students face. Here is the contact 
information for our guidance staff: 
 
Kim Bassett - grades 11-12 kbassett@bryanschools.net 
Garrett Gleckler - grades 9-10 ggleckler@bryanschools.net 
Karen Meister - grades 9-12 kmeister@bryanschools.net 
Courtney Ruffer - grades 6-8 cruffer@bryanschools.net 
 
We also have two licensed social workers who are also available to help students and 
their families access local resources: 
 
Angelle Reineck areineck@bryanschools.net 
Sarah Vashaw svashaw@bryanschools.net 
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